
Thank you for taking my testimony on HB 2835 
 
I am testifying in support of this bill. 
 
This bill is a welcome relief from the State control over local and parental education common sense, AKA 
true education.  
 
In addition to this bill, I would appreciate amendments which would also ban any governmental agency, 
state or local body from requiring any particular educational program exclusively. 
  
Another excellent addition would be provision for exception of ANY instituted education program, be it 
state, county or local level.   Exception should provide for philosophical, and religious beliefs to those 
providing for education in public, private schools, and home/internet schools.  Such exemption should 
also protect teachers in public school systems.   
 
Best Regards, 
Eileen Smith 

 


